
The “999 for Kids” Program is an opportunity for a corporation or individuals to join other in

providing much needed funds for this very special program.  Of course, your contribution/donation

is tax deductible.

 

Your consideration of support for the “999 for Kids” Program is deeply appreciated.  If you have

any questions regarding this program, you may contact Lieutenant Chris Blasnek (909) 595-2264.
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